
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Good Afternoon AHS Families, 
  
We want to reach out and connect during this time away.  We know and understand that school may not be at 
the forefront of your mind right now, but we just want to offer any support that we can. As you know, as of 
now, school is closed until April 6th.  That means that no assignments and grades will be given during this 
time.  But, we know that some of you may be preparing for ACT, AP tests, or just generally interested in 
learning something new or doing something interesting during this closure.  In an effort to help, teachers will be 
sending out some information that can help.  The information that you receive from teachers is meant to 
support, supplement, and enrich your academic experience.  It is not our intent to mandate work, but rather offer 
resources and support our students and families as best as we can during this time.  Speaking of resources, 
students and parents may access www.auburnschools.org for information about registration, school closings, 
announcements, and family resources.  Some of our students are enrolled in Credit Recovery and other online 
courses.  Students are still able to access those platforms and complete assignments should you have access to 
Wifi.   
  
If you have a school need that is pressing before April 6th, our school administrators are here to help.  Please 
see the contact list below and contact the appropriate administrator. 
  
Families with Last Names A – E:   Ms. Justina Wills, jmwills@auburnschools.org 
Families with Last Names F – K:  Mr. Chris Hames, cshames@auburnschools.org 
Families with Last Names L – R:  Mr. Jamie Rice, jsrice@auburnschools.org 
Families with Last Names S – Z:  Ms. Beth Antoine, ecantoine@auburnschools.org 
  
Here are some helpful websites to stay informed: 
  

x Auburn City Schools - https://www.auburnschools.org/ 
x Auburn High School - https://www.auburnschools.org/ahs 
x Auburn High Twitter - https://twitter.com/AHSAuburnTigers 
x Auburn High Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/AHSAuburnTigers/ 
x City of Auburn - https://www.auburnalabama.org/ 
x Auburn High Schoology - https://acs.schoology.com/login/ldap?&school=297955122 
x Alabama Department of Public Health - http://www.alabamapublichealth.gov/ 
x Center for Disease Control - https://www.cdc.gov/ 

  

 This is an unprecedented time and we are all figuring this out together. Our primary concern is the health and 
wellbeing of all of our AHS students and families.  Please don’t let the uncertainty of the school semester add to 
your stress.  For now, please follow the advice of our medical experts and take care of yourselves and 
family.  We will continue to reach out and update you when necessary.     
 

 
Shannon J. Pignato 
Principal 
Auburn High School 
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